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Do you have pensions you’ve forgotten about?
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There’s an estimated £19.4 billion in lost or forgotten pensions across the UK. That’s nearly £13,000 per person.

Sunday 30 October is National Pension Tracing Day. 

We’re encouraging everyone to spend a little time thinking about pensions they might’ve forgotten about.

[bookmark: _Hlk117090484]Last year, in the UK, one person found pensions worth around £55,000. Another person managed to cut down her working week to two days after finding a missing pot worth £40,000. 


	Track down lost pensions
Live webinar 
For National Pension Tracing Day, our pension provider, Hargreaves Lansdown is hosting a webinar and has created a guide to help you find pension money you might have forgotten about. 

Tuesday 25 October, 10am 
Thursday 27 October, 3pm

	Register for the webinar



If you can’t make it the webinar, here’s more information about how you can get started with HL’s guide to tracing pensions. 
	Download your pension tracing guide



Important notes
The information in this email and in the upcoming webinar is to help you make your own informed decision, but it’s not personal advice. If you’re unsure if a transferring is right for you, please seek advice. 

Before considering whether to transfer a pension, make sure you check whether you will lose any benefits or incur any excessive transfer fees.
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